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Accessibility Concerns

Wharton Computing works to ensure that all digital tools available for students meet current accessibility

standards.  Occasionally, especially when using 3rd party vendors, we may recommend using the tools but include

suggestions for workarounds that will benefit those who need these provisions.

As mentioned above, aPlus+ Attendance is NOT completely accessible for low-vision students due to the way the

numeric code is displayed. If you use this code, we recommend asking one of the teaching team members to read

out the numbers during each class.


